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First name: Ronnie

Last name: Martin

Organization: Motorcycle Accessories

Title: Manager

Comments: As part of the off-road community and a supporter of our local off-road associations; I am strongly

against the closing of these trails. Over the years, being at Motorcycle Accessories, I have watched these

associations take the necessary actions to maintain these trails. I strongly advise on continuing leaving these

trails open to the motorized vehicle community because if not I believe there will be a strong decline in the

amount of care and attention that these trails are currently receiving. In 2017 alone, there have been over 400

permits purchased in our shop at the price of $25.25 that help benefit these trails . Please take into consideration

what I am saying and you will see a continued support for our Colorado trails by the off-road community.


